ALA PRE-CONFERENCE LIBRARY BUILDINGS INSTITUTE

A Pre-Conference Library Buildings Institute will be held in St. Paul on Saturday
and Sunday, June 19 and 20, 1954 preceding the ALA Annual Conference in Minnea-
polis.

The first day of the Institute will be devoted to the problems of all types of library
buildings beginning with the early programming aspects of building planning through
preliminary planning and working drawings. On the second day of the Institute, the
group will be divided into three special Institutes where the problems of public, college
and school library buildings will receive consideration.

The Pre-Conference Institute is being jointly sponsored by the ALA Buildings Com-
mittee and the several Buildings Committees of ALA Divisions. The Institute will be
held in the down-town area of St. Paul. A formal announcement will be made regard-
ing the Institute following the meeting of the ALA Buildings Committee in Chicago
at Midwinter. Registration and program information will be released at that time.

—HovyTt R. GaLvin, Chairman
ALA Buildings Committee
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